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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2013-73 
To  : Regional Presidents, National Messiahs, National Leaders 
From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 
Date  : 3.30 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 1st year of Cheon Il Guk (May 9, 2013)  
Re.    : Personnel Appointment 
 

May the blessings and love of the Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with all regions and 
mission nations. 

This is to announce that Mr. Cho Jung-soon has been appointed to the position of 
International Itinerant Worker and Mr. Dong-ho Cho has been appointed to the position of 
International Itinerant Worker to Africa. They will be responsible for raising awareness among 
members about the importance of our spiritual and physical well-being, and provide guidance to 
better identify and address issues that affect our holistic health.   

Mr. Cho Jung-soon is currently the President and CEO of Peace World Medical in Korea 
and also the President and CEO of the Wongu University of Oriental Medicine located in Nevada, 
USA. In the past, he has served in the mission of Continental Director of South America. Mr. Cho 
Dong-ho was a missionary to Africa for more than ten years and has graduated from an Oriental 
medical university. He is a licensed practitioner of oriental medicine and has contributed in treating 
and promoting the health of many people while using the Happy Health machine. I look forward to 
the teamwork of these two gentlemen in carrying out their new mission.  

This appointment was made on 3.27 in the 1st year of Cheon Il Guk (May 6, 2013) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Chang Shik Yang 
International Executive Vice-President 


